
 

Friday 23 March 2018 
 
Dear families, staff, governors and 
friends … 
 

This week at Brindishe Lee …  
 
Thank you to Year 4 Willow and Cherry for the 
very tasty cakes sold at the cakesale on Thursday 
in their quest to raise money for the rainforest. The 
children prepared many of the cakes themselves, 
set up the sale, sold the cakes and now keen to 
find out how much they raised.  The final amount 
will be shared with you once it has been counted.   
 
Year 6 have been working extremely hard this 
week as they rehearsed for the SATs they will be 
taking next half term.  The children were tested in 
Reading, Grammar, Punctuation, Spelling and 
Maths.  They were so positive throughout the 
week, treating each day as a challenge and giving 
their very best.  Very well done Year 6! 
 
 
Message from the school office 
You will have received an email and a paper copy 
this week of how to apply for free school meals - or 
‘pupil premium’ - for your child and how to know if 
you are eligible.  
 
It is really important to make this application even if 
your child is in YR, Y1 or Y2 (where all children 
automatically have free school meals) because, for 
every entitled child, the school receives up to 
£1320 funding per year.  
 
Eligible families also benefit from half price clubs, 
music tuition and school journey fees. 

 
Reminder from the office … 
From 01 May 2018 the cost of a school meal will 
increase from £2.10 to £2.20 each day.  This will 
mean a week of school lunches will cost £11. 
 
Attendance this week 
Excellent attendance this week … 
Year 4, Willow with 99.6% and  Year 4, 
Cherry with 99.21%.  
Very well done to the whole of Year 4! 
 

Dates for your diary                                             
Next week …                                                   
Tuesday Tri-golf tournament  (Y5)                       
Thursday  F@B Cake Sale,  
  End of Spring term                           

16 April  Summer term begins                                           
National offer day for Reception 2018                  
27 April Quiz night                                 
03/04 May INSET days                                     
14 May  KS2 SATs week                                  
16 June Summer carnival                          
20 July  End of the school year 

And finally …  
We break up for the Easter holiday next week on 
Thursday 29 March.  Please don’t  forget to pop in 
to the F@B cake sale before you go 
home! 
  
 

Enjoy your weekend

 
Help us to ensure that the school can meet the 
needs of its community by applying today! 
 

 Don’t forget you can translate this newsletter 
into more than 100 different languages on 

our website: 
www.brindishelee.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Lisa Morris 

Headteacher                           


